
SHERFIELD ON LODDON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN WORKING PARTY 

TUESDAY 15th NOVEMBER 2016 

Breach Lane Chapel 2.00pm 

MINUTES 
 

 

Present:   John Darker, Pamela Darker (Minutes), Bryan Jenkins, Anna Scott, Ian 

Wilson 

 

1 Apologies Venetia Rowland, Jacqui Skillet 
 Natalie Larner had tendered her resignation from the NPWP.  The whole committee 
expressed their regrets and their appreciation of all she had done for the Neighbourhood 
Development Plan. 
 
2 Minutes of 25th October were agreed. 
 
3 Matters arising.  
 The Parish Council had agreed to the sums requested for the hire of the Hall and 
printing costs for the Pre-submission consultation meeting. 
JD had sent the Strategic Environment Screening form to BDBC. 
He had also prepared the Basic Conditions Statement and Housing policies. 
 
4 The latest version of the draft plan was discussed with some suggestions for 
amendments.  PD had received a biodiversity map from Hampshire biodiversity centre.  IW 
would source a map of the Loddon Valley Flood Plain from the Environment Agency.   
PD and AS would insert photographs and AS would reformat the document. 
 
5 It was hoped that the draft plan would be ready for the pre-submission consultation 
stage by the end of January.  The Clerk had agreed to ask Hampshire Highways for a new 
traffic survey by that date.  PD was investigating the mailing list from Basingstoke and 
Deane Borough Council.  The Parish Council had authorised the cost of this.   
 
6 The NPWP thought the presentation by Cllr Bruce Ansell of the Bramley Traffic 
survey was useful.  Bramley PC has authorised the figures of cars entering and leaving the 
village on the Sherfield road for use by the NPWP for the NDP. 
 
7 Suggestions had been received from the members of the NPWP for the Traffic 
Project. 
 
8 Date of next meeting 29th November 2pm at Breach Lane Chapel. 


